
 
 
 

N​CS​ S​tudent 

S​ustainability​ S​ummit 

 

Please join us for our 7th grade PBL event!  

This is a student led conference for all.  

 

Who can attend: ​Students (4th-12th grades), all staff, 

administrators, board of education members, parents, 

community members  

 

When:​ ​Thursday, 4/11, ​12:15-1:45 pm​ ​(Even if you 

can join us for ​only part of the time​, we welcome 

you!)  

 

Where: ​Various HS classrooms and HS cafeteria 

(Detailed schedule to come)  

 

Why: ​This is an informational event, where folks can learn more about our 7th grade sustainability projects (in the 

areas of social, economic, and environmental sustainability). There will be various sessions presented by the 7th 

graders (5-10 minutes long). This summit will look very similar to a student led conference day.  


